Dear Representatives,
Respected Members of the Oregon House Health Care Committee,

As an employee of a Naturopathic Clinic in Cascade Locks, OR, | have been witness to the
patient dedication and relentless commitment by Naturopathic doctors to patient care. These
doctors provide for skilled care in Portland and the marginalized community of Cascade Locks.
Naturopathic medicine has served the professional needs of chronic and acute iliness to
patients throughout the pandemic. It's time they are valued in pay parity to offer their services
as professional healthcare providers we may all count on.

It is very important to me that | am able to choose naturopathic care and to rely upon my
Naturopathic Doctor to guide my healthcare. It is essential that | be able to utilize my health
insurance plan to access that care.

My health insurance plan pays my ND significantly less for doctor visits that provide meaningful
time and attention to my care. Not everyone can afford to pay out of pocket for their care and
also afford health insurance to protect against major medical expenses.

My doctor deserves to be paid fairly, and my access to naturopathic care utilizing health
insurance needs to be preserved.

As an employee of a Naturopathic Clinic in Cascade Locks, OR, | have been witness to the
patient dedication and relentless commitment by Naturopathic doctors to patient care. These
doctors provide for skilled care in Portland and the marginalized community of Cascade Locks.
Naturopathic medicine has served the professional needs of chronic and acute iliness to
patients throughout the pandemic. It's time they are valued in pay parity to offer their services
as professional healthcare providers we may all count on.

Please VOTE YES! on HB 4006.
Most Sincerely,
Julie Anderson

561 Woodard Creek Rd.
Stevenson, WA 98648-6038



